TOWN OF GLASGOW

BUDGET MEETING MINUTES

March 14, 2024

Recorder Jay Ward called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.

Roll call was taken and a quorum was present. Those in attendance included: Recorder Jay Ward, Town Clerk Natalie Smith, Director of Public Works John Qualls, Fire Chief Marty Blankenship, Chief of Police Darrick Cox, John Alderson and Mike Szerokman.

A moment of silence was observed and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

COMMITTEE REPORTS

Upcoming 2024-2025 Fiscal Year Budget -Those in attendance reviewed each section of the current and proposed budget. During the review, it was noted that a surplus of money in the Central Garage section of the current budget could be used to purchase the new police cruiser. Marty Blankenship made a motion to propose the use of surplus Central Garage funds for the purchase of the police cruiser to the Glasgow Town Council. Mike Szerokman seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Input from all Department Heads - Each department head discussed possible expenditures and needs for the upcoming fiscal year.

Input from the Mayor's Office - Town Clerk Natalie Smith discussed possible expenditures and needs for the upcoming fiscal year.

ADJOURNMENT

John Alderson made a motion to adjourn the budget meeting. Mike Szerokman seconded the motion. Motion carried. The meeting adjourned at 9:21 p.m.

Recorder Jay Ward